
 

 

 

Bluegrass on the Arkansas, an annual fund raiser for the Rotary Club of Salida, will be 

back in 2022 on Memorial Day Weekend (May 28th and 29th).  The musicians will 

perform Saturday evening starting at 4:30pm until 9:30pm in the Rotary Amphitheater 

at Riverside Park and again on Sunday starting at noon till 9:30pm.   

 

As usual this is a FREE event our community has enjoyed for the past 17 years that 

draws locals and visitors from all points to downtown Salida.  In addition to the great 

line-up of bluegrass bands, there will be hamburgers, brats, hot dogs, beer, wine, sodas 

and event hats and t-shirts for sale by the club at Riverside Park.  For the youngsters’ 

enjoyment, there will be kid games and a bounce house and, as all ways, it will be a 

great time to enjoy a music filled weekend on the Arkansas River at Riverside Park. 

 

Food and beverage sales, generous local sponsorships and day of donations cover event 

expenses and allow for it to be admission free to the public.  The Rotary Club of Salida 

reinvests 100% of net proceeds of the bluegrass festival in our community, primarily in 

the form of vocational and scholastic scholarships to local high school students, via 

financial support of other local non-profits. 

 






























